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Classes with the best attendance:  

Warwick 94.48% and Bristol 93.08%  

Well done! 

Get Caught Reading 

Thank you to those of you who have 
sent in your photos. There have been 
some brilliant ones. To give people a 
bit more time, we are extending this 
competition until Friday10th 
December. Please send in your 
entries to 
pimlicoprimary@pimlicoacademy.org 

  

  

What is happening next week? 

Tuesday 7th December – (Some classes have a 
different date, so please check with the office if 
you are not sure) this is the second day of 
parents meetings. If you have not booked a slot, 
please speak to the office on Monday.  
 
Wednesday 8th December – Y3 Thames 
Explorer Trip 
 
Thursday 9th December – 9-10:20am Screen 
Use and Internet Safety Workshops with Miss 
Fisher and Michelle Mary Brown from MIND 
 
Friday 10th December – Christmas Jumper Day  
 

Covid Protocols in school: 
To ensure we are keeping our pupils, families and staff safe, we need to make sure we are all taking an 
active part on reducing transmission. Therefore, we would appreciate it if everyone could follow the 
guidelines below: 

• There must be just one adult per household dropping off and picking up children. 

• When in the school site, please wear a mask (unless you are medically exempt). 

• Please continue trying to maintain a 2m distance between yourself and other people 

• Please do not congregate in the school grounds at the end of the day 

• For parents evenings next week, please come wearing a facemask and we ask that only one parent or 

carer attend to reduce the number of people in the school at one time. . If you would prefer a phone 

conversation, please let the office know.   

 


